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Dive-In and see SOLO at the Nanaimo Aquatic Centre

Star Wars Dive-In Movie

Summary

The City of Nanaimo's Parks and Recreation Department is inviting swimmers and Star Wars fans to "dive-in" for
some family-friendly fun at the Nanaimo Aquatic Centre. Saturday, November 17 A Star Wars Story SOLO will be
playing on the big screen and the community is invited. There will also be aquatic games set up to keep everyone
entertained.

Movie goers can bring their own floatie or use one of the inner-tubes provided. Check the City website for updates
on future Dive-in movies.

Strategic Link: This event supports the City's commitment to Recreation, Culture, Sports and Tourism.

Key Points

e  Saturday, November 17 from 3:00 - 5:00 pm A Star Wars Story SOLO will be playing.
e Regular admission rates apply.

Quotes

"Coming to a pool near you! We are excited to feature this movie and will have some games set up for a fun
Saturday swim."
Michial Seginowich
Recreation Coordinator - Aquatics
City of Nanaimo
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2DonVVX
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR181106DiveInAndSeeSOLOAtTheNanaimoAquaticCentre.html

